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December 18,  2016

Sunday, December 18th 
No Discussion Budget vote immediately following 
morning worship service.

 9:30am 	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am 	 Worship Service
 3:00pm	 Caroling
 6:00pm 	 Youth - Christmas

Monday, December 19th 
	 No C.S. Lewis Study
 
Tuesday, December 20th
10:00am 	 Staff Meeting
 6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness

Wednesday, December 21st 
 6:00pm	 Choir Potluck at Grays
				  
 Thursday,  December 22nd
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
    6:30pm	 Tri-County Bridge�

Friday, December 23rd 
		  Office Closed

Saturday, December 24th 
 6:00pm 	 Christmas Eve Service
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Year End Giving

Some individuals like to make special year-end gifts to support 
our ministries. Please remember that all year-end gifts must be 
received in the church office before 4pm on Friday, December 
30, 2016 or must be postmarked by December 31st to be 
applied in the present tax year. Any E-giving gifts must have 
transactions initiated by December 31st. Any gifts received 
after December 31 and not postmarked in December will be 
included in the next tax year. The date written on a check will 
not determine in which tax year a gift is included. Only the 
actual date of receipt by the church or the postmark will 
establish the correct tax year.

Christmas Eve Offering
This year, we will be receiving a special offering at 
our Christmas Eve Service.  All proceeds from this 
offering will be placed in our benevolence fund for 
use throughout 2017 in helping local families with 
emergency needs that may arise throughout the 
year.   Our hope is that this offering will provide an 
opportunity for all who are interested in making a 
contribution that will assist others after the Christmas 
season has ended. 

First Baptist Church of Corbin

The 2016 Faith and Film Series concludes on Saturday, 
December 17th with It’s a Wonderful Life, starring 
James Stewart and Donna Reed.  Join us at 6:30; 
childcare will be provided. 

Start your New Year with prayer. Prayer prompt details 
coming soon. 



	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Austin Carty
                 606-528-9241

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

      Deacon:  Tom Davis
		    523-0724

USHERS & GREETERS
December 18, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

December 18, 2016

 Nursery			   Children’s Church
Kim Morton		  Lisa Harrison
				    Sherry Pace

Sunday, December 11, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $    11,832.00
		     YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 456,001.00
			        Loose Change:     $         101.57

First Baptist Church at Worship

December 18, 2016

The Fourth Sunday of Advent

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 7:10-16

Matthew 1:18-25

Music for Cello and Piano
The Coventry Carol

Anthems by The Sanctuary Choir
Lo, How a Rose

Where Shepherds Lately Knelt

Sermon by Austin Carty
“He Will Save His People from Their Sins”

The Advent wreath is placed in loving memory of 
FELIX AND MATTIE PACE

and
LEONARD AND MARIE LEAKE

by 
Kevin and Sherry Pace

Daniel, Lindsay, Jackson, and Harrison Lowe

Gifts have been given to the Food Pantry
in memory of SUE KRAUS

by
Kurt Kraus

CAROL PACE
by

 the Corbin Genealogical Society

A gift has been given in memory of my parents,
DAVID AND JUANITA EDWARDS

by
Helen Tompkins

A gift has been given in memory of
MOLLIE MORGAN

by 
Eldred and Maxine Von Gruenigen

A gift has been given in honor of
TERRY FORCHT

by
The Corbin Garden Club

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
by baptism:

Myrisa Kelly Christy

by statement:
Graham and Marianne Trimble


